
 
ADDENDA TO REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS 

FOR ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES 

 

The Alameda Unified School District (“District”) hereby issues this addenda to REQUEST FOR STATEMENT 
OF QUALIFICATIONS FOR ARCHITECTURAL SERVICES issued on May 4, 2022 (“RFQ/P”). Please note the 
RFQ/P has been modified and supplemented as follows: 

 

1. Extension of RFQ Page Limit.   
 
The page limit for the RFQ responses has been increased to 75 pages. 


